C-\F

CONNECTICUT ARCHITECTURE FOUNDATION

CAF 2022 Scholarships

Applications Deadline: April 25th

By Nancy Clayton, AIA

Are you, or someone you know, planning to study Architecture this fall? Every year, the CAF awards tens of thousands of dollars to students with a connection to Connecticut who are enrolled in accredited undergraduate or graduate architecture degree programs. This year students enrolled in architectural programs at Connecticut Community Colleges are eligible to apply.

The Allan Dehar Memorial Scholarship Fund was founded by family, friends, and colleagues to encourage students in a variety of educational pathways. In its inaugural year, the Fund will focus on students from the Connecticut Vocational/Technical School system and accredited architectural programs at the **Connecticut Community Colleges** to encourage and support students from all walks of life. Allan himself attended trade school and night school prior to working in the offices of Eero Saarinen and Minoru Yamasaki. He eventually found his own firm in New Haven and was honored as a Fellow of the AIA.

For students who have completed two years in an accredited undergraduate architectural program, or have been accepted into an accredited graduate program, there
are a variety of
scholarships
including The
CAF Scholarships,
the Suzanne Sheng
Memorial Scholarship,
and the Charles
Dubose Memorial
Scholarship.
Applications and
requirements can
be found on the CAF
website, https://cafct.
org/scholarships/

Students at Cornell

University should note that the Suzanne Sheng Memorial Scholarship gives preference to Cornell students. In 1997, the Sheng family established a memorial scholarship fund in memory of Suzanne Sheng who was a Connecticut architect working with James Lawler, FAIA at the time of her death.

The Charles DuBose Scholarship Fund was established in 1986 by DuBose Associates of Hartford, with gifts from his widow, Ruth DuBose. This scholarship gives preference to students at the University of Pennsylvania, Georgia Institute of Technology, and the Fontainebleau summer program.

In 2023, the Jane and Kevin Roche Scholarship Fund will award its first scholarships. On April 28th, 2022, the CAF will host a celebration and lecture at Yale in honor of the Roche family's significant gift to create this new fund. Tickets are available on the CAF website.

Since 1986, the Foundation has awarded over \$600,000 in scholarships. All scholarships are made possible by donations from individuals and firms to the CAF. If you would like to support any of our scholarship funds, or if you are interested in creating a new fund or legacy gift, please contact us or visit our website at www.cafct.org.

Since 2015, the CAF has awarded scholarships to Connecticutaffiliated students from the following schools:

- · Carnegie Mellon University
- · Clemson University
- Columbia University
- Cornell University
- · Virginia Polytechnic Institute
- New York Institute of Technology
- · Princeton University
- Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute
- Rhode Island School of Design
- · Roger Williams University
- University of Hartford
- University of Oregon
- · University of Pennsylvania
- Wentworth Institute of Technology
- Yale University

Click here for Information and applications. April 25th is the application deadline for the 2022 CAF scholarships.

A Celebration of the Jane & Kevin Roche Scholarship Fund



THURSDAY, APRIL 28 6:00pm

Tickets - \$100/pp

Lecture followed by a cocktail reception
Yale School of Architecture
Rudolph Hall
180 York Street, New Haven

Featuring a
recorded presentation by
Grafton Architects
Dublin Ireland
Yvonne Farrell & Shelley McNamara
2020 Pritzker Prize Awardees



Live panel discussion moderated by Cynthia Davidson, Architecture critic & editor with Brennan Buck, Senior Critic at the Yale School of Architecture



REGISTER NOW